
June Rock Party 

by Sharon Marburger, Editor 

Ed and Pat Dvorak hosted the Rock Party on Friday, June 19, which turned out to be a lovely evening 
weather-wise. The group of members making their way to Dorchester included Jim & Sharon Marburger, Ed 
Ridge, Bruce Sturges, Judy Anson, Jayne Beer, and Corey Beer. 

Pat prepared Sloppy Joe’s for the main course and also provided pie. Others brought chips, baked beans, 
muffins, fruit, and lots of dessert! 

We were all amused by Ed’s sign advertising “Ed’s Used Rocks.” We had a good time checking out all the 
goodies in his yard landscaping. 

After eating, we took up residence in Ed’s shop. Judy brought a bunch of specimens to identify, Ed Ridge, 
Jayne, and Corey did some lapidary, and the rest of us visited, identified specimens, and oooh’d and aaah’d 
over the lapidary projects. As always, Corey brought a bunch of specimens to share, and we drooled over his 
finds. 

It was a pleasant evening of camaraderie and shared interests. 

You can host a Rock Party, too! We are looking for a host for August. Let me, President Ed Dvorak, or any 
Board member know. All you need is a date, time, and location.  




